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Matthew Burle

From: dcplanning shared

Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation SDNP/21/00277/LIS

Attachments: When HE should be consulted April 2015.pdf

From: Hughes, Louise [mailto:Louise.Hughes@HistoricEngland.org.uk]  
Sent: 22 January 2021 13:17 
To: dcplanning shared 
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation SDNP/21/00277/LIS 
 
Dear Planning 
 
Thank you for your consultation 22 January 2021 regarding the above application for conditions relating to Listed 
Building Consent. On the basis of the information provided,  we do not consider that it is necessary for this 
application to be notified to Historic England under the relevant statutory provisions, details of which are attached. 
 
If you consider that this application does fall within one of the relevant categories, or you have other reasons for 
seeking our advice, please contact us to discuss your request. If we do not hear from you within five working days 
we will assume this application should not have been sent to us. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Louise Hughes 
Business Officer 
London & South East Region | East & West Sussex  
 
Historic England | 4th Floor, Cannon Bridge House, 25 Dowgate Hill, London, EC4R 2YA 
Direct Dial: 0207 973 3629 

 Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

 

 

 

We are the public body that helps people care for, enjoy and celebrate England's spectacular historic environment, 
from beaches and battlefields to parks and pie shops. 
Follow us:  Facebook  |  Twitter  |  Instagram     Sign up to our newsletter      

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless specifically stated. If 
you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor 
act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. We respect your privacy and the use of your information. Please 
read our full privacy policy for more information. 

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk [mailto:dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk]  
Sent: 22 January 2021 11:23 
To: South East ePlanning 
Subject: Planning Application Consultation SDNP/21/00277/LIS 
 
THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL:  do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and were 
expecting the content to be sent to you Dear ConsulteePlease see attached consultation request relating to 
SDNP/21/00277/LIS. DO NOT RESPOND DIRECTLY TO THE CASE OFFICER.If you require further information on 
Consultee Access, please email  HYPERLINK "mailto:consulteeaccess@southdowns.gov.uk" 
consulteeaccess@southdowns.gov.uk Best WishesPlanning Support TeamChichester District Council For and on 
behalf of South Downs National Park AuthorityNB: This email is intended for your designated contact(s) for planning 
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application consultations and appeal notifications. Please notify us directly of any change of details at our dedicated 
email address  HYPERLINK "mailto:consulteeaccess@southdowns.gov.uk" consulteeaccess@southdowns.gov.uk . 

 
________________________________________________________________________ 
LEGAL DISCLAIMER 
 
Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be monitored or 
recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes. 
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